
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                           A MESSAGE FROM 
 

                         PREMIER JOHN HORGAN 
 
 
 

 
As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, it is my great pleasure to welcome 
everyone to the Association of Consulting Engineering Companies of BC’s annual 
Awards for Engineering Excellence Gala. 
 
Despite the numerous challenges the past year has presented, engineers across the 
province have continued to demonstrate an impressive commitment to safety, tenacity 
and innovation. ACEC-BC members have worked tirelessly to advance engineering 
and construction projects, and by promoting the continued elevation of this essential 
work, you are helping build a brighter future for us all. 
 
While current festivities may look a little different, virtual galas like this offer us the 
opportunity to come together at a distance to celebrate success. Tonight’s awards  
honour the determination and creativity of ACEC-BC members who have gone above 
and beyond. This year’s winners join a long list of industry professionals who have 
made an indelible mark on not only their industry, but on the province as a whole. 
Congratulations to you all! Your hard work and dedication is well deserving of this 
recognition.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for an inspiring and energizing virtual gala. 
 
 
 
 

HONOURABLE JOHN HORGAN 
PREMIER OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 


